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ED-2019-ICCD-0067-0005 (Bill Anonymous) - Thank you for your comment.   The Secretary of the U.S. Department of Education is authorized under Section 487A(b), Regulatory Improvement and Streamlining Experiments, to waive regulatory requirements.   The U.S. Department of Education is not authorized to change law.   Any changes to the Higher Education Act would take an act of Congress, voted upon by our elected officials and signed into law by the President of the United States.  

ED-2019-ICCD-0067-0006 (Senators) - Thank you for your comment.   We are treating this as a control letter, and it will be responded to separately.

ED-2019-ICCD-0067-0007 (Thomas Edison) – Thank you for your comment.   We are viewing this as a letter of interest for participating in the experiment.   FSA will contact the school and request they send their Letter of Interest to the Experimental Sites mailbox experimentalsites@ed.gov .  

